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Barratt Creek Bridge temporarily closed 

  
Important maintenance works started on Barratt Creek Bridge on Mossman – Daintree Road this week.  
  
Transport and Main Roads Far North Regional Director Sanjay Ram said the works involved removing and 
replacing the deck surface and carrying out minor repairs to ensure the bridge’s continued safety and 
reliability.  
  
“We will need to close the bridge for four hours on 1 June between 9.30am and 2.30pm to reseal the new 
surface, weather permitting,” Mr Ram said.  
  
“There will also be short intermittent closures under traffic control while the works are carried out, so motorists 
should expect minor delays.  
  
“The works are expected to be completed the next day (2 June), weather permitting.  
  
“Variable message signs will be in place to remind motorists about the works and bridge closure.  
  
“Motorists should plan their travel and we have arrangements in place for emergency vehicles. 
  
“We appreciate the community's patience while we carry out these essential works.”  
  
For up-to-date road conditions across the state, visit www.QLDTraffic.qld.gov.au or call 13 19 40. 
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